


ollowing a meeting of the Kingsford Invitation Racing Pigeon Club on Monday 28 July, it was agreed 
unanimously that a petition of 10% of SAHPA members needs to be presented to theSAHPA COM to-call a 
special general meeting of the SAHPA with a view to discontinue the East Line for the next 3 seasons inclusive 
of 2025 rema_inder due to ongoing poor returns on that line and heavy losses overall and revert to the lower
South East line with the race points below suggested for the remainder of 2025 and with a view for the following 
2 years to review a similar progra� as was held in 2020:

Moulamein SAD replace with Allendale SAD 

Morundah 5 � Special replace with Terang 5B Special 

Booroorban Open replace with Warrnambool Open 

Morundah Open replace with Terang or Benalla 

Temora Open replace with Springhurst Open 

I hereby sign this petition to call a Special General Meeting of the SAHPA to support the above motion: 
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